
 

Tenure-Track Statistics Faculty Opening at Duquesne University 

(Pittsburgh, PA) 

The Department of Mathematics and Computer Science at Duquesne University invites applications for a 

tenure-track position in statistics, beginning in fall 2016, at the rank of assistant professor. The candidate should 

have a Ph.D. by the time of appointment, and will become the third tenure-track statistician joining 21 other 

full-time faculty members in the department. We offer a multidisciplinary Master's program in computational 

mathematics as well as undergraduate majors in mathematics and computer science. We also strive to 

accommodate each faculty member's teaching preferences, including the creation of new courses. Tenure-track 

faculty members are expected to perform well both in the classroom and as researchers. The maximum expected 

teaching load is three courses per semester, with a pre-tenure sabbatical and other potential reductions available 

to support research. 

Duquesne University is committed to attracting, retaining and developing a diverse faculty that reflects 

contemporary society, serves our academic mission and enriches our campus community. As a charter member 

of the Ohio, Western PA and West Virginia Higher Education Recruitment Consortium (HERC), we encourage 

applications from members of underrepresented groups and support dual-career couples. 

Founded in 1878 by its sponsoring religious community, the Congregation of the Holy Spirit, Duquesne 

University is Catholic in mission and ecumenical in spirit. Its Mission Statement commits the University to 

"serving God by serving students - through commitment to excellence in liberal and professional education, 

through profound concern for moral and spiritual values, through the maintenance of an ecumenical atmosphere 

open to diversity, and through service to the Church, the community, the nation and the world." Motivated by 

its Catholic and Spiritan identity, Duquesne values equality of opportunity both as an educational institution and 

as an employer. 

Applications should be made at http://mathjobs.org. Full consideration will be given to applications received 

by December 1. 

http://mathjobs.org/

